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Dear friends, I am sure you are as sorry as I am that St M’s PCC feels we must  
take a pause on Services and close the doors of our beloved church building.  
But rest assured the church family will remain its usual vibrant and inventive 
self.   I trust everyone will be making an effort to support others with a phone 
call, a wave through the window, or a little note through the door.   Pew News 
will continue and so will Sabbath Sustenance.  Thank you, Janice, so much.  
 
We’ve done it once, we know how everything works during lockdown, we have 
acquired the skills to deal with it, and we can do it again, knowing that if, and 
or when we get a jab, the horizon will start looking a bit brighter! 
 
“Be strong and courageous.  Do not be afraid; do not be 
discouraged.”  Joshua 1 
 
Robin Read has been doing a great job delivering copies of PN and SS to those 
who do not have internet. However, for the moment, it will be sent out by 
post. 
 
Someone sent me this via Facebook.   I think it sums up what I hope the year 
ahead will bring, - a rocky start but: 
  

 

 

Best wishes, Mavis      01635 43120   mhughesdon@hotmail.com 


